Lockwood Newsletter
Friday 9th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Happy half term!
Children break up today and return on Monday 19™
February. Have a safe but enjoyable break.

Disco

Thank you to everyone who came to our disco last
night. It was a huge success and lots of fun was had,
even though Curly had the audacity to have the
children to wrap Mr Powers and T wrapped up as
mummies with toilet rolll

We raised £188 which we plan to donate to The
Cystic fibrosis trust in memory of Indie.

Y4 Recorder Concert

Y4 provided a fabulous recorder concert for our
Year 3 and their parents on Tuesday. They were
absolutely brilliant. I can't tell you how proud of
them we are.

Mrs Weatherill has been very impressed with Y4
during their recorder lessons, and she's a hard
woman to please.

They set the bar high for Y3 after half term.

SATS
Just a reminder Y6 SATS week will be W/C
13™ May.
Y2 will complete their SATS throughout
the month of May so holidays in this
month should be avoided.

Dates for the Diary
Friday 9™ Feb Break up for half term
Monday 19" Feb Return to school

Headteacher's Awards
Reception: Amber
Year 1: Frankie

Year 2: James

Year 3: Isabelle

Year 4: Heidi

Year 5: Summer

Year 6: Ella

Numbot awards AT A
Year 1: Arlo NV 19

Year 2: Charlotte

TTRS awards
Year 3: Jacob H
Year 4: Eliana
Year 5: Tommy
Year 6: Iyla

Attendance
Reception: 95%
Year 1: 97%
Year 2: 95%
Year 3: 82%
Year 4: 92%
Year 5: 91%
Year 6: 99%
Whole School: 93%




